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NEFCU Employees Pledge $25,000 to Help
 Community Non-Profits Cope with COVID Costs

NEFCU Williston, VT— Recognizing that community organizations are facing increased demands due to COVID, as 2020 ended New England Federal Credit Union (NEFCU) provided each employee with $100 to pledge to one of four community non-profit organizations. As a result, the Credit Union directed $5,200 to the Committee on Temporary Shelter, $10,400 to Vermont Foodbank, $6,700 to the Howard Center, and $2,800 to Gleaners Community Food Bank (for the Credit Union’s Michigan Division.)   

As Susan Church, NEFCU’S Chief Human Resources Officer, noted, “In light of the challenges COVID presents, we are thrilled to support these community organizations whose work is especially important right now.”
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